
 

from the office of  

Representative Kim Wallan 
House District 6 

 

June 29, 2020 

 

Timothy G. Sekerak 
Chief Clerk of the House 
State Capitol Building, H271 
Salem, OR 97301 

 

Re: Vote Explanation for HB 4203 

 

I voted yes on HB 4203 for the substantive policy components, indicated by bold type. These are the 
only words that will be incorporated into the Oregon Revised Statutes.  The preamble to this bill, even 
though it will not be included in the ORS, refers to cases that occurred elsewhere in the country and in 
Portland. I do not believe they accurately reflect the culture of the Medford Police Department or the 
Jackson County Sheriff’s Office. 

 

 

 

Representative Kimberly Wallan 

House District 6, Medford 

 

 


